
tuesday - friday project

week overview

monday mini-project 

This week seems like its been going on for ages and I can hardly remember monday’s mini project. It was pretty similar 
to the group project from last week and I was comfortable with that assignment so this assignment was very doable. I 
prefer working alone on a project more than working in teams because I can move at my own pace and I don’t have to 
worry about really intricate coordination and communication for simple tasks. I was able to play around with bootstrap for 
the mini project and I’m happy with how it turned out. I can definitely still improve user experience with my navigation. I 
tend to route in a round about way if the project is complex. Hopefully I’ll get better at that with practice.

I enjoyed the back-end project. I think I could have paced myself better because I worked really hard on tuesday then I was a little 
bored and unsure of what to do thursday and friday afternoon. I was also frustrated by the number of things we had to implement 
that we did not learn in class. I can understand that we will not know everything when we graduate so it is important to be able to 
figure things out that we didn’t learn at all but it was very challenging. Other than that I had a pretty fun and successful week. It was 
satisfying to see the site finally come together. There are still a few things that I could improve or add but I have met the require-
ments and I am a little burned out on the project after a day and a half of making minor adjustments. 

I prefer project weeks to teaching weeks because we can deal with more complex problems but it is definitely difficult. I look 
forward to Monday’s presentations so that I can see how everyone else’s projects came out. I like back-end a lot more than 
I thought that I would after this week and I’m leaning much more toward being a full stack dev at a smaller company than 
purely front-end at the larger company.
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